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Embassy of India, Ashgabat organized a meeting between businessmen 
from India and Turkmenistan engaged in the textile, leather and cotton 
sectors through videoconferencing on November 26, 2020. The event was 
held in association with the Indian Merchant Chamber (IMC), India and 
Chamber of Commerce and Industry of Turkmenistan and Union of 
Industrialists and Entrepreneurs of Turkmenistan (UIET).

The event began with the welcome address by the Chairman of Chamber 
of Commerce and Industry of Turkmenistan Mr. Dovletgeldi Rejepov, 
followed by speech by Ambassador Dr. Vidhu P. Nair in which he 
highlighted the immense potential for enhancing trade in the textile, 
leather, and cotton sectors between the two sides, emphasizing India’s 
capability and expertise in these fields. The Co-Chairman - International 
Business Committee of IMC, Mr. Saurabh Shah also spoke on the 
occasion.

This was followed by presentations by firms from India and Turkmenistan 
on different products. More than 40 businesspersons participated in the 
videoconference, along with representatives of Ministry of Textile, Ministry 
of Trade and Foreign Economic relations of Turkmenistan. They 
discussed the import and export of textiles, leather and cotton products. 
Issues pertaining to logistics and regulations also featured in the 
discussions.


